
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
We received this email from Bruce Schneller, who wrote  
 
Coach Lee, 
 
Hope you and the family are well.  Look forward to seeing you again at the next JDT Camp.  I have 
some stories from Canada for you, but there is one I can't wait to share! 
  
Our family is just back from the north where we had a small range set up at a Sportsman's Show.  
Most everyone's association to archery in this small community is through bow hunting.  On Sunday 
I had a steady stream (10 in total) of old Bowhunters who had been doing push/pull for 35+ years.  
Their shoulders were gone and could not draw the bow so they had given up archery or switched to 
crossbow.  Until they learned angular motion and back tension!!  It was like looking into the eyes of 
a young child on Christmas morning!!  They were given back something they loved but could 
no longer do... until now.  There are a number of very happy seniors this week because of your 
teachings! 
  
Regards, 
  
Bruce 
 
PS - One of the senior’s I worked with suggested that there are enough senior archers with bad 
shoulders that this is a niche market and we should consider a video aimed at helping seniors using 
the Best Method. Coach, there was real excitement here!  I watched gentlemen in their 60's act like 
ten year olds!! Any thoughts? 
 


